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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2541 creates the State Government Transparency in Billing Act. Requires the Legislative and 

Judicial branches of state government to be exempt from all fees and costs for services rendered 

by any appropriated state agencies. 

 

FY’24 Impact: $955,854.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $955,854.00 

 

Prepared by: Oklahoma Management and Enterprise Services 


